## Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on Tuesday 8th May 2018, at 7.45pm.

Present - Cllrs. D. Pringle - Chairman, Mrs. L. Harley, G. Lockwood, M. Westmoreland, Mrs. M. Birkitt, P. Singer, G. Cotton, Miss. N. Brooks, Mrs. C. McGann, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, K. E. Rigby (BBC), Mrs. L. Ball B.E.M. (BBC), J. Longdon (NCC), J. Doddy (NCC) & Mrs. J. Murden (Trowell PC).

Clerk - Mrs. A. K. Mitchell

The Chairman opened the meeting, thanked everyone for their attendance.

Members were advised of a sunken reinstatement in the carriageway near Boundary Brook, the reinstatement is as a result of works at the Field Farm development. The Chairman offered to report this issue to NCC.

JL was thanked for reporting the issues on the Stapleford Road, service road & for the subsequent repairs that have been carried out. However, it appears that the road is still in very poor condition & JL was asked if he would visit the site again to view the current situation.

As there were further questions forthcoming from the floor, the Open Forum was closed at approximately 7.55pm.

Signed	Chairman
O	
Б.,	
Date	